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Dates for your diary 

Monday 1st October 2018 

¶ Individuals photos 

 Siblings before school 8am 

Monday 2nd October 2018 

¶ Year 6 Height and Weight 
measurements 

 

Friday 5th October 2018 

¶  Black History Menu 

 

Tuesday 9th October 2018 

¶ Flu Immunisation Reception 
-Year 5 

 

Wednesday 10th October 2018 

¶ Year 4 Museum of Water 
and Steam visit 

 

Friday 12th October 2018 

¶ Year 4 Museum of Water 
and Steam visit 

¶ Year 3 Natural History  

 Museum 

 

Monday 15th-19th October 2018 

¶  Book Fair 

 

Wednesday 17th October 2018 

¶ Parents Meeting ï15:30-
18.00 

 

Thursday 18th October 2018 

¶ Parents Meeting ï15:30-

  

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Online Safety - Important 

Please see separate sheet 

Punctuality and Attendance 

This is just a gentle reminder that the school day 

starts promptly at 9:00am which is when we close 

the gates.  If your child is late, even by a tiny 

amount, they will need to go to the office to be registered which can mean they 

miss even more learning time.  Please help your child have a good start to 

their day by getting them inside the school gates by 9:00am.   

It is also essential that your child attends regularly and the target should al-
ways be 100%.   The following is from the DfE website outlining what is and is 
not good attendance. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

¢Ƙŀƴƪ ȅƻǳ ŦƻǊ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƻƴǝƴǳŜŘ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘΦ 

IŀǾŜ ŀ ƭƻǾŜƭȅ ǿŜŜƪŜƴŘΣ 

Mr Reid 

 
Big Talk Home Learning 

Dear All, 
This weekendôs BTHL 21st / 22nd / 23rd September 

 
Friday 21st September is The International Day of Peace.  The theme this year was: The Right to 

Peace - The Universal Declaration of Human Rights at 70. 
 

Can you describe three amazing, surprising or unusual things you have seen this 
week? 



 

 News from Lower Phase  
    Reception 

Birthdays 
This week we celebratedé  

 

Rafail, Sulaiman and Munthaha.  

 

 

This week in Reception the children have settled in well in to the routine of the school day. They have been finding 

out about their new setting by exploring different challenges and making new friends.  

In Literacy this week we have been reading the story óRainbow Fishô. This has helped them to think about how our 

actions can affect others and what makes a good friend. The children were encouraged to describe their special 

friends and talk about what makes them special. The children had an opportunity to role play the different characters 

of the story and reflect on their expressions when acting.  

The children have started to learn their phonic sounds and are beginning to use them in their mark making. The 

phonic sessions take place daily where children are introduced to a new sound and consolidate previous learnt 

sounds. We will be encouraging the children to write the initial sound that they hear, for example writing the letter ósô 

to represent the word ósadô  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In Maths this week the children have been exploring number sense. The children practised their reciting, 1:1        

correspondence and counting skills. We used lots of different opportunities to embed counting in our daily routines 

for example counting children in the line or asking for 5 pencils for the children on the table. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                Attendance 
        млκлфκнлму— мпκлфκнлму 

Well done to Antiqua AM and Cuba AM classes who 

have the highest attendance of 100%. I have highlighted 

Barbados PM, Egypt, Cameroon, Tanzania, Morocco 

and Ireland classes whose attendance has been far 

too low. 

All student's attendance is expected to be maintained at 

100%  and anything below 96% is unacceptable. 

Please remember to send your child to  

Term time leave: 
 

ñChanges in the law mean that the Headteacher no 

longer has discretion to allow pupils to take term time 

leave. 

If you take your child out of school for any reason you 

will receive a fine of Ã60 per child per parent if paid 

within 21 days. If this fine were not paid within the time 

limit, the penalty would rise to Ã120 which must be paid 

within 28 days.  

  This means that the mum will be fined Ã60 for each 

child and the dad will be fined Ã60 for each child. 

The government monitors school attendance 

and  punctuality. They look at persistent absence and 

lateness. If your child has attendance of 90% or less 

they are deemed persistent absences and we are asked 

to follow this up and refer to the Local Authority who 

could take you to court. At court, the penalty is either a 

very large fine of up to Ã2,500 or imprisonment. 

Please avoid keeping your child off school unless they 

are very sick and certainly DO NOT TAKE THEM OUT 

OF SCHOOL WHEN THE SCHOOL IS OPEN. Please wait 

until the holidays.ôô      Miss Anjum - Attendance Officer  



 
 

 

 

       Other Information 

     

Menu - Week 1 


